Caseville Water Board
luly 26, 2024

Meeting called to order at 8:46 a.m. by Ben Willenburg. (Steve Corion arrived at 8:46).
Present: City of Caseville — Clyde Campbell, Jeff Hervert
Caseville Township — Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett

Village of Pigeon — Steve Corrion

Also present: Jamie Learman, Troy Hartz and Kristen Maust.

Motion by Campbell second by Stirrett to approve the May 31, 2024 minutes. All ayes, motion carried.

Reports: Hartz reported that they are aware of the discoloring of the water, and are continuing to work
on resolving the issue. The City of Caseville, Caseville Township, and Pigeon will post a letter pertaining
to the water issue on their websites. He mentioned that they will need to purchase new filters in the
future.

Financial Statements: Financials through June 30,"" were reviewed.

Motion made by Hill second by Willenberg to approve the financial statements. All ayes, motion carried.

Business: None

Correspondence: None

Public Comments: None

Board Comments: Corion reported that Pigeon’s water has not been that bad. Stirrett suggested, that
Hartz contacts his engineers to see if they have any suggestions on a different filtration system that may
help in the future.

Motion by Stirrett second by Willenburg to adjourn the meeting at 9:25 a.m. All ayes, motion carried.
NEXT MEETING: August 23, 2024 @8:30 A.M.

Kristen Maust
Recording Secretary




